TUO 05-2024

Napo Notice Boards
To: Branch Chairs, Vice-Chairs, Secretaries, Convenors 
CC: TUO Network, Napo Officers and Napo Officials

We want to refresh and renew our Napo Notice Boards, so that it is a useful place for members and non-members to get up-to-date information about Napo.
We have plans for new material to be issued to branches once a month to make sure that the notice boards are regularly updated and contain new material, these will be sent to branch chairs, vice-chairs, secretaries and convenors to share with those in your branch that will update notice boards in each work place. They will also be available on the Napo website: https://www.napo.org.uk/organising-recruitment.

What do we need you to do:
· Ask for a volunteer in each workplace to put material on the notice board. If possible, try and not add it to your jobs or other exec members, get other members of the branch involved in this small task.
· Have a double check that you’ve covered all workplaces in your branch:
· Sentence Management Offices
· Admin Hubs
· Courts
· APs
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Prison OMUs
· Regional Head Office
· CAFCASS Offices
· If you don’t have Napo notice boards in these workplaces please raise through your normal engagement meetings and let your link Officer and Official know if you have any issues.

In solidarity,
Annoesjka Valent
National Official - Trade Union Organisation


